
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Bears topic this half term in English, we will be learning about Paddington Bear. 
During next week, we will be following instructions to make jam sandwiches (containing bread, 
butter and strawberry jam.) The ingredients will be provided by the school for your child. The 
children will be making and then eating their sandwiches at school. Over the week, the children 
will use this experience to write their own instructions of making a jam sandwich. 

If there are any dietary reasons that your child should not take part in this activity, then please 
complete the slip below. 

Thank you, 

 

The year 1 team 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 1 – Sandwich making – week beginning 25 September 2023 

 

Name: …………………………………………………. Class: ……………………… 

 

Allergies: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 


